Summer Reading – Going into Second Grade
Dear Incoming Second Grade Parents,
Each grade has been assigned summer reading.  This is the summer reading assignment for incoming Second Graders.
Please have your child read the first book in the Boxcar Children series:  The Boxcar Children by Gertrude Chandler Warner.  You may find the book at the public library, on Amazon, or at Barnes and Nobles.
Your child may choose to read the book independently, or you may choose to do shared reading with your child, i.e. your child reads a page aloud, and then you read a page aloud.
Please send a note on the first day of school verifying that the reading was completed.  You will give this note to your child’s Second Grade teacher.
Happy reading!
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